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UCLA BIG TEN MEMBERSHIP REPORT 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

The University of California Office of the President issued the below press release on July 21, 
2022: 

Following the July 20 discussion on recent developments regarding UCLA’s athletic conference 
membership, and in response to requests from California Governor Gavin Newsom and other 
members of the University of California Board of Regents, the Board of Regents today (July 21) 
requested that UC President Michael V. Drake, M.D., and the UC Office of the President 
(UCOP) conduct and publicly present a report to the Regents on the effects of UCLA’s pending 
move from the Pac-12 Conference (Pac-12) to the Big Ten Conference (Big Ten). The report will 
address the following issues: 

1. An assessment of the effect that UCLA joining the Big Ten would have on UCLA and
other UC campuses’ culture, operations, and finances.

2. An analysis of the effects of a change in conference membership on UCLA’s student
athletes, including how the campus plans to address issues related to travel, competition
schedules, and academic support.

3. A review of the Regents’ delegations of authority as it pertains to athletics operations and
recommendations on any updates in policy deemed necessary to ensure proper oversight
of major athletics-related decisions.

The University of California Office of the President prepared the requested report, which is 
attached to this item. 

Attachment:  

Assessment of the Impact of UCLA Joining the Big Ten Report 

https://regents.universityofcalifornia.edu/regmeet/aug22/b1attach.pdf
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